COLCHESTER ETHICS COMMISSION
Tuesday, October 5, 2010

Town Hall, Meeting Room 1
Meeting Minutes
The Colchester Ethics Commission meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM by ‘ m} o«
Chairperson, Genea Bell with the following commission members in attendance: e

Andrea Riley, Jacqueline Twedt, Debbie Marvin.
Public Comment: None

Updates on status of Email accounts: Newer members advised to contact Marc Tate in
Colchester IT Department to ensure that Email accounts have been issued for all
commission members. There was discussion about notification to new members that an
email account has been set up for their use and lack of notification that the account has
been established. Members will follow-up with Marc Tate.

Review of other Municipal Codes: Tabled for next meeting, however a brief synopsis of
what the commission members were looking to review specifically in other codes was re-
iterated by the chairperson.

New Business: There was a brief discussion regarding who the Vice Chair of the
Commission is, as well as ensuring clearer definitions of terms served by commission
members, i.e., Code states that no member can serve more than 2 terms, but if person
stepped in to fill a term for someone that has stepped down, does the serving of the
duration of that term count toward the total of two terms. This will be added to the
agenda for the next meeting.

A motion to adjourn was made by Jacqueline Twedt and seconded by Andrea Riley.
Motion was passed with meeting being adjourned at 7:24 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

“Susan H. Dubb
Recording secretary



